
2021 

Grand Knight’s Report   

         As we enter a new calendar 

year let us be THANKFUL and 

PRAY for a healthy, sprit-filled and 

joyous year ahead.  

     CONGRATULATIONS to the 

winners of the Evaporator Cooler 

RAFFLE (see page 3).  THANK 

YOU all for your support and re-

sponse in exceeding our goal for 

this community project. CONGA-

TULATIONS go out to GREAT 

GRANDMA & GRANDPA Peg and 

Andy Anderson on the birth of 

their  Great Granddaughter, 

QUINN AVERY WARNOCK.  

    Our next fund-raiser is the SALE 

of KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS  

car magnets.  They are available 

for only $5 each from Brother Jim 

Cupido @ 533-5599 or in the 

Church  Office .  If you would like 

to help sell these magnets 

PLEASE contact Br. Jim @ 533-

5599.  

     Our next meeting is on Wed. 

Jan. 6th @ 7pm and it will be at  

PGK Chris Martin’s  house @ 7 pm       

(see col. 2 this page for directions 

if you haven’t been there before).   

We are still looking for a venue for 

our Knight of the Year and Sweet-

heart Dinner (barring COVID re-

strictions).  If  you have any sug-

gestions or concerns about hav-

ing the dinner contact me(GK Jeff 

Bible @ 999-3093 or PGK Chris 

Martin @  379-6409. 

        Fraternally in Christ,  

          GK Jeff Bible 

Msgr. Paul Degnan Council #2603 

E V A P O R A T O R 
COOLER   RAFFLE  

 

 

                         OFFICERS 

Grand Knight: :  Jeff Bible            999-3093 

Chaplin: Fr. Roy Doner  

Deputy GK:  Steve Hutton                    532-0495 

Fin. Sec: Greg Bates            353-9798 

Treasurer: Jim Bruggeman                 534-1544 

Chancellor: David Christian       408-921-9005 

Recorder: :  Troy Gabrielson             282-4111 

Warden:  Sal Camera             774-7764 

 Advocate: Ron Ullman             532-0714 

Inside Guard: Andy Anderson            403-9358 

Outside Guard   Steve Alexander     591-3064 

Lecturer:  Brandon Zarate                   450-9949 

Historian:  Poncho Zarate         532-5302 

Trustee 1st: :  Chris Martin              370-6409 

Trustee 2nd:  Joe Rickey              282-0240 

Trustee 3rd:  Mike Britton                    301–1324  

Dist. Dep. Robert Miller              218-2394 

Insurance:  Jeff Tolley                    530 514-4395 

Editor: Jim Cupido              533-5599 

Website Mgr: Greg Bates        353-9798 

 

    Our prayers for all our Brothers 

and their families who are sick or  

in distress,  Julio Trinidad & fam-

ily, Vic Briggs, Marsha Kolsters, 

Jennifer Bible, Richard Reinero,  

Kevin Muir,  Bill & Jeri Huey,   

Amber Bailey, Dennis and Patty 

Weber-Smith, Connie Brugge-

man, Bill Chapman, Nina Doner,  

Ann Lewis (Loseke),  Delores  

Murray,    Sal Camera,  Dan & 

Diane Peregoy, Kinsley McCul-

lough, Fred Dahlke,   Kristine 

Read,  Ray & Joan Santiago , 

Rosanne  &  Dominick Chirico-

sta ,  Beth Ann Rickey , Jane Fre-

ricks & Al Witzsche .  

 

   MEETINGS and EVENTS  

JAN 1st           NEW YEARS DAY 

JAN 3rd          EPIPHANY  

JAN 6th          KC MEETING @  7 pm   

JAN  18th       MARTIN LUTHER KING 

DAY 

JAN 22nd       DAY  OF  PRAYER  FOR 

THE PROTECTION OF THE UNBORN 

JAN  31st      START OF CATHOLIC 

SCHOOLS WEEK 

IMPORTANT MEETING INFO 

   Meeting on WED. JAN. 6th will be 

at PGK Chris Martin’s house.  1480 

7th St. in Thermalito.  From Grand 

Ave. take a L. onto 7th St. The 

house is on the left.  Further infor-

mation call PGK Chris Martin @ 

370-6409. 

      The  results of the RAFFLE are 
in and the following are the win-
ners:   $1,000   Doug Bortz 

              $500    Ron Costa 

              $250     Jake Coffelt 

    See page three for further RAF-
FLE results.  

KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS 

    Keep Christ in Christmas car 

magnets are now available 

FOR SALE  for $5 each from 

Brother Jim Cupido @ 533-

5599.   
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      Where did 2020 go? It seems like it was summer yesterday and Thanksgiving was 

last week.  I hope you and your family survived 2020 in good health and good spirit. 

     Hopefully, you’ve established a few goals for this year. I’ve learned a great tip re-

garding resolutions. First, write them down. It’s not too late if  you haven’t already 

done this. Commit your goals to paper and post it someplace you will see it often. 

Writing down a goal is the first step towards achieving it. It may not make sense at 

first, but I’m sure you have heard stories of  the success this simple task can bring. 

Whether your goal is to exercise more, give more to charity, read more or watch less 

television, you’re more likely to accomplish it if  you write it down and commit to 

achieving it.  

     Second, resolve to review your finances and Insurance coverage. Over time, situa-

tions change and what you put in place in the past may or may not be the solution for 

you today.  I recommend that we schedule some time to meet together, and I, your 

professional Knights of  Columbus insurance agent, will provide an “insurance re-

view” of  your family’s insurance protection. Now might be the perfect time to fill 

any  gaps, or make adjustments, not later.  

     Call  today. Discover the Catholic Difference of  doing business with the Knights of  

Columbus   

 

     Vivat Jesus! 

     Jeffrey A. Tolley 

     (530)514-4395 

      Jeff.tolley@kofc.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 SHINING ARMOR AWARD   REQUIREMENTS
 1.  Worked on 3 Council Service Programs  ______ 

 2.  Attend at least 3 Council Business Mtg. _______ 

 3. Received you 3rd Degree                          ________ 

 4. Met with Council Insurance Agent          ________ 

 5. Recruit 1 new Member         _________ 

  All above completed in first full yr. and approved by GK.  See GK Jeff Bi-
ble @  999-9093 or   Brother  Joe Rickey @ 282-0240  for Card.  

                     Recruitment 

         REMEMBER as another new candidate said , “I’ve 

been considering and wanting to be a Knight for a long 

time ,  but no one asked me before.”  So get a FORM 100  

from Greg Bates, 353-9798 or PGK Joe Rickey  @ 282-0240 

and carry it with you.  Ask you neighbor, pew mate @ 

church or family member to join our ORDER.  

      CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

   SUNDAY January 31st through Febru-

ary 7th.  

Unfortunately, due to COVID the school 

may not be able to hold the BOOK FAIR or 

GRANDPARENTS DAY.    They are waiting 

for the diocese to let them know to what 

extent they will be able to have any com-

munity based projects.  Let us pray that 

the virus will have eased up enough to al-

low more community inter-action. 

   Pancake Breakfast are  STILL Cancelled      

Until Further Notice!!!     

JANUARY 

  Mike Suplita  7th,  Jerome Warren 10th  (94), 

Darren Read 11th, Joe McCullough 20th, Daniel 

Cisneros  & Jose Santillan 23rd,  Jim Goebl  27th 

                     IMPORTANT NOTICE!! 

     PLEASE!!!!!!   notify our Financial Secretary           
Greg Bates@ 353-9798 or Jim Cupido editor: 
@533-5599 if you change your phone number 
or address so that we might keep up an accu-
rate and timely communication with all of our 
members.  If you are aware of a brother who 
moves, changes his address or is sick, dies or 
otherwise in need.  Contact : GK Jeff Bible @ 
999-3093 

    2020 COOLER RAFFLE Report         
12/21/20 

 

 

Gross Revenue                          $9,101 

 

                                              ----------  

Cost    

Raffle Prizes         $1,750 

Stamps                      66 

Raffle Tickets                              9 

Thank You Notes                                      7 

Envelopes (Donated by KC Council #2603)              ___    0__ 

      $1,832 
  

 

Prize Winners:  $1,000    Doug Bortz   Member Council #2603 

               $500    Ron Costa     Parishioner 

               $250   Jake Coffelt    Member Council #2603 

 

Net         $7,268 + $500= $7,768 

 

Addendum:               1 cooler also donated by AC Service.  

               And in addition  $500 donated to project by school  family. 



Mr. Jim Cupido 

348 Canyon Highlands Dr. 

Oroville, CA 95966 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 

 

2 

 

3 

 

4 

 

5 

 

6 

KC MTG 

7 pm 

7 

Men’s Minis-

try  

@ 5am 

8 

 

9 

10 

 

11 

 

12 

 

13 

 

14 

Men’s Minis-

try  

@ 5am 

15 16 

 

17 

 

 

18 

 

19 

 

20 

 

21 

Men’s Minis-

try  

@ 5am 

22 

Day of 

Prayer for 

the UN-

BORN 

23 

 

24/31 

 

25 26 27 28 

Men’s Minis-

try  

@ 5am 

29 30 

JANUARY 2021 


